

Allison Brown Superintendent of Schools

February 14, 2024

Dear Roslyn Families,

I hope everyone enjoyed their snow day this week. As we continue our winter season, I want to communicate an important update regarding our school calendar.

Due to the snow day that we had this past Tuesday, the previously scheduled Memorial Day Friday holiday, **May 24, 2024**, will **now** be a full school day for all students, faculty, and staff. This is necessary to ensure that our students receive the full instructional time required by the state.

In the event that we experience additional school closings this school year that make it unsafe for students and staff to travel to school, we will transition to remote learning. This decision reflects our commitment to providing consistent education while ensuring the safety of our school community.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Allison Brown
Superintendent of Schools